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Heron, Andrew

From:  on behalf of 
SouthwarkLicensing@met.pnn.police.uk

Sent: 05 July 2017 15:52
To: Heron, Andrew
Subject: RE: Charlie Chaplin
Attachments: MG11 CHASE CCPH.PDF; Full review support.pdf; CCTV Statement Charlie 

Chaplin.pdf; Charlie Chaplin  3017427/17

Dear Andrew

Please find additional documents in relation to the forthcoming full review hearing.

Kind Regards

Ian Clements PC 362 MD
Police Licensing Officer
Southwark Police Station
323 Borough High Street SE1 1JL
T 0207 232 6756 
M 07974 836 444
Ian.clements@met.pnn.police.uk
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Heron, Andrew

From:
Sent: 21 June 2017 12:06
To:
Subject: Charlie Chaplin  3017427/17

Hiya Mark!

I did indeed attend the Charlie Chaplin Pub to deal with a double stabbing that occurred on the premises. Myself
and George Beechey were first on scene. We dealt primarily with the casualties and crime scene. Although we
spoke briefly with staff, I did not consider the bar staff or landlord to be intoxicated or drunk. I know that Jason
chase has made a comment about this on CRIS , but I was totally unaware there were any concerns the staff had
been drinking and I did not have this impression. In my opinion, the staff were very co operative and helpful while
we were dealing with this incident and did everything that was expected of them. There is a lot of BWV attached to
the CRIS report if you need to view it, and MG11s have already been completed by us and passed to CID. However, I
see a note on the CRIS system which states that the CCTV system was not working/recording at the time this
incident occurred, which is probably more of interest to you.

If you need anything else from me, let me know!

Cheers!

Matt 975

From: Lynch Mark A MD
Sent: 20 June 2017 10:35

Subject: Charlie Chaplin 3017427/17

Good Morning
I believe you all attended the GBH at the Charlie Chaplin Public House SE1 on the 17th June 2017 in which

two males were stabbed. licensing are looking to take the venue to review this week for a number of licence
condition breaches and the seriousness of the offence . I have seen on the cris that the bar staff and land were
inebriated , would you mind doing brief statements stating that they were drunk, inebriated, intoxicated and how
you were aware of this . I appreciate your all very busy at the moment but these statements would really assist in
closing the venue. If you could mail me the statement and I will come collect the hard copies
Many Thanks
Mark

Pc Mark Lynch 246MD
Southwark Licensing
Southwark Police Station
323 Borough High Street
SE1 3JL
0207 232 6756














